

My Name is _____

The Wise Men Visit

The Wise Men had left Herod, they saw the star again. The star led them to where Jesus was! The Wise Men were very happy when they saw the star. Soon they would meet the one they had travelled so far to see!

Soon the Wise Men arrived at **Bethlehem** and found the stable where Jesus, Joseph and Mary were staying. When they saw Jesus, they worshipped him.

The Wise men had brought three gifts for Jesus - **gold**, **frankincense** and **myrrh**. These were very **expensive** gifts - the sort usually given to kings. The Wise Men knew that Jesus was no ordinary child, so he deserved the best possible gifts. After they had stayed a while, it was time to go.

The Wise Men remembered that Herod had asked them to go back to Jerusalem. However, God knew that **Herod wanted to Kill Jesus!** In a **dream**, God told the Wise Men to **go straight home** and not to tell Herod where Jesus was. So off they went, praising God for at last they had seen Jesus, the new King!



Answer the following questions.

1. **Who** were the Wise Men going to see? _____.

2. **Where** were Jesus, Joseph and Mary staying

- a. Bethlehem
- b. Jerusalem
- c. Egypt

3. **What three (3)** gifts did the Wise Men give Jesus?

1. _____ 2. _____

3. _____

4. **Who** wanted to kill Jesus? _____.

5. In a _____, God told The Wise Men to go straight _____ and not to tell Herod where Jesus was.